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Russ 
Morrison 
Memorial 
Scholarship 
Russ Momsonjr. lost part of a leg 
due to cancet; but his detennina-
tion was not subdued and he 
continued to play golf. Funds for 
this scholarship are raised by the 
annual Russ Morrison Memorial 
Golf Tourney. The recipient must 
be a academic- athlete-golfer. 

Kevin Marsh 

Kevin has been playing Varsity Golf at Dos Pueblos High 
School since his freshman year and has been the Team 
Captain for the past two years. He has received numerous 
awards for his golf excellence which include: "1990 Round 
Table Golfer of the Year" and the News-Press "Athlete of the 
Month ." 

Kevin works twenty hours a week as the range attendant at 
Sandpiper Golf Course. He plans on attending Pepperdine as 
a Business Major. 

His ultimate goal? The PGA Tour, of course! We hope you get 
there, Kevin! 

1991 HALL OF FAME 

LINDA DAWSON 
Outstanding Coach 

Linda is the first female coach inducted into 
Santa Barbara Athletic Round Table Hall of 
Fame. She was selected as Coach of the Year in 
both 1976 and 1977 by the SBART. In high 
school, Linda played basketball and vol-
leyball. As a student at UCSB, she was Captain 
of the Volleyball Team from 1970 to 1973. 

During seven years as girls' volleyball coach at 
Bishop Diego High from 1973 to 1980, Linda 
Dawson guided the Cardinals to the CIF play-
offs all seven years and winning the "AA" title 
once and the "AAA" crown three times. During 
these same years, she took the Bishop basket-
ball team to the playoffs six of seven years and 
won the CIF "AA" title in 1977 and 1978. During 
her teaching career at Bishop, she was the 
Athletic Director of the combined male and 
female athletic programs, and taught physiol-

ogy, biology, and government. The following 
year, Linda went to the USSR on a Comparative 
Physical Education Study Tour. 

Although she left Santa Barbara in the early 
1980's, she still ranks as one of the coaches with 
the greatest number of wins in local history. In 
1980's she wrote and published articles on 
volleyball and conducted various athletic work-
shops. Attending Eastern Kentucky University 
in 1984, She was selected as the outstanding 
graduate student in Physical Education. 

Linda's athletic interests include running, bik-
ing, swimming, tennis, golf and racquetball. 
She also enjoys computers, music, movies and 
travel. She currently is in the San Diego area 
where she is the coordinator and a teacher for 
the English as a Second Language program. 
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